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Mr.Themis Kotsifakis, 

 President of the Federation of  

Secondary School Teachers (OLME) 

Email:  olme@otenet.gr 

thekotsi@gmail.com 

 

 

12th June 2014 

 
 

Dear Mr Kotsifakis, 

 

The Malta Union of Teachers (MUT), representing all teaching grades in Malta from kindergarten 

to University, expresses our full support to the Greek teachers and their union in their call to 

maintain their right to strike.  MUT supports the Greek civil servants and employees of the public 

service and condemn any treat of dismissal to employees who are rallying for their cause. 

 

MUT expresses solidarity and calls on the Government of Greece to strengthen democracy by 

listening to the social partners through improved institutional social dialogue 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Sincerely, 
Anthony Casaru 
International Secretary 
Malta Union of Teachers 
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